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MONO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
RECOGNITION OF
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY DIRECTOR NATE GREENBERG

WHEREAS, Nate Greenberg began his career in Mono County in 2000 as an intern in Community
Development, became a GIS Coordinator / Web Technician in 2004, moved to the Digital 395 Project
Manager in 2012, and finally entered his role as the Information Technology (IT) Director in 2013; and

WHEREAS, Nate Greenberg has too many accomplishments to list on one page, but notable highlights
include developing a customer service survey for stakeholders to provide feedback after receiving support
from the IT department, creating a strategic plan for his department, developing and maintaining an
award-winning GIS platform, acquiring and completely renovating the IT infrastructure for the Town of
Mammoth Lakes, assisting with the design of the new Civic Center in Mammoth Lakes, establishing
Digital 395, modernizing radio communications in the county, and developing the QuickBase and
Laserfiche platforms for County use; and

WHEREAS, Nate and his department had the foresight to build remote work and cloud-based
infrastructure throughout the county, which eventually allowed the county to seamlessly continue
providing service throughout the Covid-19 pandemic; and

WHEREAS, Nate's drive for innovation, thoughtfulness, and determination to fulfill the needs of every
department, no matter how difficult the request seemed, have made him a valuable contributor to the
County; and

WHEREAS, Nate’s extraordinary vision and skilled leadership allowed the IT department to adapt to an
increasingly demanding environment, allowing him and his department to be recognized by their peers
both around the state and the nation.

NOW, THEREFORE, the Mono County Board of Supervisors proclaims its sincere appreciation for the
years of service Nate Greenberg has provided to the County and we wish him success in his new role as
the Inyo County Administrative Officer.

APPROVED AND ADOPTED this 13" day of September, 2022, by the Mono County Board of
Supervisors.

Jennifer Kreitz, Supervisor District #1 Rhonda Duggan, Supervisor District #2

Bob Gardner, Supervisor District #3

John Peters, Supervisor District £4 Stacy Corless, Supervisor District #5
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